
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
      October 8, 2020 

 
 

Dear Pastor and Friends, 
 
Thanks be unto God for you and your faithfulness in prayer and support for the work. Thank you for 
your part in helping us to reach the lost, start churches and train pastors for the work. Since late 
March because of the pandemic, the closing of the border and the limitations on public meetings by 
the government we have been in quarantine. However, the work continues. Every Sunday, during 
the week and for special activities the pastors and churches have continued to broadcast the gospel 
via the Internet, Facebook, YouTube, Zoom and other means. Through these means we too have 
been able to preach to our people in the churches. We also have a weekly broadcast via Facebook 
and YouTube. Souls continue to be saved and baptized.  
 

Pray for Sergio, our Dean of Men, his wife, Vicky and 
two young sons. Their oldest son, 16 years old, Abiud, 
was killed Friday, Sept. 3 on a motorcycle by a semi-
truck. This has been a difficult time for them, but we 
know God’s comfort and grace will sustain them. Marco, 
a graduate of last year was with him and was also 
injured. He is recuperating at home. They were helping 
with preparations for the opening of the Bible College in 
September. A few days later over 300 pastors, graduates 

and friends participated in a special virtual funeral service via Zoom in memory of Abiud. “Precious 
in the sight of the Lord is the death of his saints.” —Psalms 
116:15 
 
The Bible school opened September 21st with a virtual service 
due to limitations placed on public meetings by the 
government. Those present were the Administration, 
Teaching staff and the returning and new students. Thank the 
Lord for the new students that began their studies for the 
ministry this year. 
 
Again, thank you for your prayers and faithfulness. Please continue to remember all in prayer. God 
bless you. “Greater is he that is in you, than he that is in the world.” —1 John 4:4 
 

 
Your missionaries,  

 
 

          Larry & Sharon Lilly 

Larry and Sharon Lilly 

 
Missionaries to Mexico 
Cd. Mante, Tamaulipas, 89800, Mexico 

Tel Cel +1 956-874-3182   
 

larrylilly@lillymx.com 
www.lillymx.com 
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